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Hi, Everyone! 

I’d like to thank all of those who sent in their October 1st reports.  I’m still short 51 

reports in order to be 100% reported.  If you haven’t done so yet it’s never too 

late to do so.  It just takes a couple of minutes to do so.  Please send your report 

in by snail mail even if your answers are “no.” 

I’d like to thank everyone who brought an item to raffle off, bought raffle tickets 

and presented checks at the Parade of Checks at Fall Conference. You have done a 

FABULOUS job in helping to raise money for War Dogs!  Remember to report how 

much money your Auxiliary members spent in your April 1st report.  

Please take the time to schedule John Meeks and Brutuzs to come to your Post to 

give his presentation.  His phone number is 765-860-4172.  He is willing to go 

anywhere to share the War Dogs story.  You can print a flier off the web site to 

help advertise the event.  

If the Comrades schedule the event please participate by having a dinner, raffles, 

50/50, etc.  Make it a joint event and work together with the Comrades. That way 

every Auxiliary who does schedule a presentation or helps the Comrades with 

their presentation gets a “Good Job” certificate. 

Please continue to have fund raisers, raffles, dinners or other events to help raise 

money for this wonderful cause.  Every penny raised is deeply appreciated by 

John and those who receive his care packages. 

Respectfully, 

Patrice Pruitt                                                                                                                                                                    

PSP – War Dogs Chairman                                                                                                                                      

5823 Hollister Drive                                                                                                                                                

Speedway, IN 46224 


